
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
April 3, 2024 
 
Julie Kirkelos 
Town Clerk 
Town of Lincoln 
4800 South Service Rd.  
Beamsville, ON   L0R 1B1 
 
Sent via email: jkirkelos@lincoln.ca  
 
 
Re: Urgent Need for Increased Funding for Museums and Libraries 

Our File 35.11.2 
 
Dear Ms. Kirkelos,  
 
At its meeting held on March 18, 2024, St. Catharines City Council approved the 
following motion: 
 

That Council endorse Sub-Item 2, Resolution from the Town of Lincoln regarding 
Urgent Need for Increased Funding for Libraries and Museums 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of the City Clerk at extension 1524. 
 

 
 
Kristen Sullivan, City Clerk 
Legal and Clerks Services, Office of the City Clerk 
:sm 
 
Encl. Resolution from the Town of Lincoln regarding Urgent Need for Increased Funding 
for Libraries and Museums 
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